COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 13th MARCH 2006
QUESTION NO.22 

Question:
Cllr F McCarthy
“To ask the Manager to report on what ongoing monitoring takes place of aircraft noise over South Dublin given the nuisance that low flying aircraft can pose to residents?”
Reply:
The Principal Environmental Health Officer reports that his communications with the Irish Aviation Authority on this matter reveal that; 
(a) all military aircraft that fly in and out of Baldonnel are exempt from all legislation 
(b) all large commercial aircraft used by national carriers such as Aer Lingus are subject to International Noise Certification Regulations and are rated according to the type and size of aircraft and 
(c) all pleasure aircraft or small commercial aircraft, which would mostly use Weston are also noise rated by the Irish Aviation Authority and must comply at all times with those ratings.
